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SUBJECT SELECTION 2024

This week students in Year 8 and Year 10 have listened to a number of Subject
Presentations from our teaching staff about the subjects on offer for 2024.

It can be a little bit overwhelming with so many options to choose from, however, it also an
exciting time for them as they prepare to embark on the next step of their learning journey.

Our Parent Information Evening on Thursday was also well received. Parents and students were
able to speak with our Subject Coordinators and ask their questions. We also all enjoyed the
sausage sizzle provided by the MRK Team.

The next step of the process for Year 8 and 10 is to submit their subject selection choices by 5pm
Friday July 28.

Ms Kelie Munro
Academic Dean of Students
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